

Managed Migration, Nationality Group

The Capital Building

Liverpool

L3 9PP

Tel

Email

Web

www.gov.uk/uk-visas-immigration

Our Ref A181

Your Ref

2/001

TTATETO A /T A 1

Date

11 October 2014

Dear Sirs

RE

Thank you for submitting the enclosed documents in support of your client's children's application for British citizenship. All the information has been noted and we will <u>not</u> need to see them again.

I am pleased to say that the application has been successful and your client will shortly receive a certificate of registration as a British citizen. If your client has not received the certificate within the next 2 weeks, you should email us at nationalityenquiries@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Joanne Montgomery

CT2

Managed Migration, Nationality Group

Encs: 2 birth certificates, 3 passports, and various supporting documents

You can contact the Liverpool Nationality Enquiries Team by emailing:

nationalityenquiries@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk or writing to:

Home Office, Department 16, The Capital, Old Hall Street, Liverpool, L3 9PP.

When contacting the Home Office via email, please ensure the subject field contains your Home
Office reference number, your surname and the name of the caseworker dealing with your
application.